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Hoogeboom

OBJ2015/3362/P 22/07/2015  10:52:09 I object to planning permission being granted for the proposed 4-story building at 545 Finchley Road, 

London NW3 7BJ (Appl. Ref. 2015/3362/P) for the following reasons:

(1) The building works  –  especially due to the large proposed basement area  –  will destroy several 

old and mature trees because of the damage to their root systems.  It will not only destroy trees in the 

garden of 545 Finchley Road itself, but also trees in the gardens of adjoining properties at 19 Weech 

Road, 20 Weech Road and 547 Finchley Road.

(2) The proposed building will extend substantially further back than the existing building and due to 

its increased height it will negatively affect the views and light of the residents of 17 Weech Road, 18 

Weech Road, 19 Weech Road and 20 Weech Road.  The occupants of the new building will also have 

views directly into the houses and gardens of these properties at Weech Road, resulting in a loss of 

privacy. 

(3) The proposed building will be (substantially) taller than the existing adjoining properties of 543 

Finchley Road and 547 Finchley Road and the design and the external appearance of the proposed 

building does not fit in with those properties.

(4) There is no parking available on Finchley Road itself and the cars of the various new occupants of 

the new building will likely be parked in Weech Road where parking is already very difficult.

17 Weech Road
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